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Happy New Year!

I hope you have all enjoyed a wonderful break from school and that you experience much
happiness to celebrate in the coming calendar year!

It is hard to believe we will be back at school in just a few short days. As a reminder to all, if
you chose to travel with your family over the break, please consider where you have gone and
with whom you have celebrated over the past couple of weeks. It is always better to error on

https:


the side of caution when considering whether to send your children directly back to school or if
days at home are a better option. The Virginia Department of Health recommends begin tested
3-5 days after travel or quarantining for 10 days if you choose not to be tested.

See everyone soon!

A few reminders:

The non-refundable re-registration fee for the 2021/2022 academic year  will be drawn with
the January tuition draws via your FACTS accounts. If you do not intend for your child to return
to Holy Spirit next year, please complete and return the Intent Not To Return Form by
December 18th. The form and the original letter explaining the re-registration process may be
found at the bottom of this communication.

Winter Scantron Testing will begin January 11th for grades 3-7.

Monday, January 18th is a NO school day.

-Maureen Ashby
Principal



Holy Spirit Online
Bookstore

https://www.bookwormcentral.com/school-online-store.php?id=F69830CC-3148-4071-AFB3-2DB3FC7CEDC5&pro_id=2065&school_code=hssannandale


Registration for the 2021/2022 academic year



We will consider your children to be automatically re-enrolled for the 2021/2022
academic year and the $100.00 non-refundable re-registration fee per child will be
assessed as of January 1, 2021 via FACTS. If you know for certain that your child will
not be returning please complete and return the Intent Not to Return prior to leaving for
the Christmas break (December 18, 2020).

Tuition 2021/2022 Letter

Tuition 2021/2022

Letter to current families regarding
registration

Intent NOT to Return
Form

Required Symptom Screening
Questionnaire

We continue to work on an App for the daily health screening. Students must continue
to arrive at school each day with a paper copy of the completed form. We are asking for
the paper copy for now as trying to manage emails from families at the start of each day
is not workable or practical for the staff.

Required Symptom Screening Questionnaire - 8.27.2020

Parish Happenings!

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/42a1b563-38bb-498e-86b9-06a9e9bcdc50.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/97c301cb-d660-489d-84ce-9b2a1a084125.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/7e5b643a-5c96-4e8a-9515-d59e52cd2622.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/d98e154e-e2da-4bc4-b4a1-d7b68c2940fb.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/b2ac1a75-c211-459d-985d-98e4c9df7830.pdf


Community Happenings!

FAMILY FOLDER

The following flyers may be found in the folder
labeled "December 31, 2020" on the website.
For your convenience, some flyers are
repeated.

Family
Folder

School Flyers:

1. Holy Spirit's Online Bookstore flyer
2. PTO Paver flyer
3. Tuition 2021/2022 Letter
4. Tuition 2021/2022

Parish Flyers:

1. Coat Drive flyer

Community Flyers:

https://www.holyspiritflames.org/family_folder/december-31-2020/

